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Prayer Intentions: 
 

Continued prayers for Noah 
 

Prayer: 
We pray for the victims, and their 
families, of the tragic wildfires in 
southern California. That the 
survivors, all rescue workers and 
medical teams may be comforted and 
strengthened by our prayers and 
support in this time of dire need; and 
that those who have died will be 
granted eternal peace in the kingdom 
of Heaven. Let us pray to the Lord. 
Amen. 
 

Calendar: 
 

1/9 

●​ School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr.8) 

1/15 

●​ February lunch orders due 

●​ PA Meeting 7:00 pm in Ext. Day 

1/16 

●​ School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 5) 

1/20 

●​ NO SCHOOL: Martin Luther King 

Jr Day 

 

 

 

From the Principal: 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a good start to the new year. 
Even though the kids gained a little extra time at home this week, it’s so nice 
having them in the building, sharing their stories and getting back into the school 
routines!  
                                                                   God’s Blessings,                                           
                                                                              Andrea Puhl 
From the Office:                

 

●​ Congratulations to our winners who participated in the prosecutor’s safety 
calendar contest. Catherine Konecny is featured in April, and the 
following students received honorable mention: Adalyn Bridges and 
Arabella Miller. Thank you to all who participated.  There were some great 
submissions. 

●​ Mark your calendars for Open House on Sunday, February 23rd, 11:15 am - 
1:30 pm. We need help from volunteers to make this event a success.  We 
will send more information as it approaches. 

●​ 25-26 Registration will begin in early February.  Please keep in mind that 
registration and classroom materials fees are due at that time as well. 

●​ 2024 Extended Day Statements are available upon request to Mrs. Rath, 
schooloffice@stalschoolbg.org. 

●​ School Mass can be viewed online.  Click the link at 2:10 pm, Thursday, 
1/16/25: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NTMxNjA3MQ 

 

 
From the Parish: 
 

Parish Retreat 27 
“Give It To God” 

Parish Retreat is a long-standing tradition at St. 
Aloysius!  This Friday-evening and Saturday 
retreat is a great opportunity to meet new 
people in the parish, to rejuvenate your spiritual 
life, and to grow in your relationship with Jesus 
Christ.  This coming year’s Parish Retreat is 
Jan. 24 & 25; registration forms are available 
on the narthex kiosk, parish website, weekly 
Flocknote, and attached to this schoolgram.  
Would love to see you there!  Please contact 
Mike Ginnetti (ginnetti.m@stalbg.org) in the 
parish office with any questions. 

 

https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NTMxNjA3MQ
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